
General Notice 
Posted on Monday, 16 March, 2020 ( Academic ) 

Dear Parents/Students, 

Please be informed that all the classes will be suspended from 18 March 2020 to 31 

March 2020 due to Coronavirus situation in the country. Please note that students will 

be given their academic updates/ instructions through ClassTune from time to time. 

  

All given assignments should be submitted/sent to school by 23 March 2020 (Monday). 

  

Regards 

Principal 
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